Sue: I heard the WREF tape
(Annual Town Meeting) Sunday am.
Re the conversation of change of name to Ridgefield Golf Course,
I thought you would be interested in the attached. (Previous minutes of bd. of selectmen are packed so I can't follow thru at this time?

nancy 12/12/89

April 11, 1972

Mrs. Joseph Dlhy Ridgebury Road Ridgefield, Connecticut 06877

Dear Mrs. Dlhy:

First Selectman, Joseph McLinden recently suggested to the Golf Course Committee that because of the great cooperation you have given this project that your name be used as a means of expressing the Town's grateful thanks.

Please be advised that on Monday, the Committee voted unanimously to name the new facility, "Dlhy-Ridge Golf Course."

As chairman of the Golf Course Commission, I should like to add my personal, as well as that of the other Commission members, sincere thanks for your extreme generosity in helping us realize this very fine project.

Cordially,

Don Brooks Chairman

DB:dj

cc: Mr. Jack Sanders - Ridgefield Press Mr. Joe McLinden

Tabled at 4/19/72 meeting

Mand Shirth